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Thursday, June 9 

 

On Thursday, June 9, there will be a Perfect Attendance Pizza Party during Period 8 in the MS cafeteria.  

Invited students will receive a pass in homeroom that morning.  Congratulations! 

 

The Southern Regional Girls Basketball Team is holding a clothing drive.  Items needed are, all clothing 

items, shoes, blankets, sheets, stuffed animals and working bikes.  Please give to any basketball player, or 

Coach Bucci.   

 
STEAM Camp registration is now open!  Current 7th & 8th graders are eligible.  

The 16 spots available for each workshop are filling up quickly.  Bring in your 

application and money as soon as possible to guarantee your participation. 

 

Yearbooks will be sold during homeroom in room E-8.  Yearbooks will not be for sale during lunch periods 

anymore.  If you are interested in purchasing a yearbook, please stop in room E-8 during homeroom.  Homeroom 

teachers, please allow students down to purchase their book.  Yearbooks will be on sale for the rest of the week 

and next week.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Reynolds in room E-8 

 

Attention Art Students: 

It is final cleanout time!  If you had Mrs. Lister for Art this year and left any work behind OR if you had Artwork in this 

year’s Art Show, please stop room E-4 sometime between homeroom and period 5 to pick up your work.  All work must be 

picked up by Monday, June 13th.  Any work remaining after that time will be discarded. 

 
This is the last call for Boys Track uniforms.  You will be charged for any uniforms and equipment 
not returned. 
 
Attention all girls interested in trying out for the middle school and high school girls basketball 

teams next year: The schedule for summer camp and summer workouts is now available. Please pick up 

a copy from the box on the main office counter. If you have any question, please see Coach Bucci. 

 

Last locker cleanout for 7
th
 grade will be Friday, June 10; last locker cleanout for 8

th
 grade will be 

Monday, June 13. 

 
The Technology club will hold the last meeting this Thursday in room C -14.   There will be refreshments, and 
this year’s winners will be announced. 
 

Attention 7th & 8th grade boys interested in playing soccer next year:  There is a very important meeting 

you must attend in Room C-16 on Monday, June 13.  If there are any questions, please contact Coach 

Costa. 

 
There will be NO more Channel One this year. 
 

What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


